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ATTACHMENT D
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTE: Item was continued from the July 8" to the September 9, 2005 Water Board meeting.

April 13, 2005
To: Interested Persons

REVIEW OF WATER QUALITY CONTROL PLAN (BASIN PLAN) TRIENNIAL
REVIEW PRIORITY LIST

The Regional Water Quality Control Board (Central Coast Water Board) is beginning the
process of reviewing its Water Quality Control Plan (Basin Plan) Triennial Review Priority List.
This Basin Plan serves as the cornerstone water quality protection policy for the Central Coast.
It identifies beneficial uses of surface and ground waters, establishes water quality objectives to
protect beneficial uses, and provides an implementation plan to achieve those objectives.

Central Coast Water Board staff has prepared a tentative list of water quality issues or a “Draft
2005 Triennial Review Priority List.”

Copies of the proposed Draft 2005 Triennial Review Priority List (including a staff report and
draft resolution for adoption) are available on the Internet at:
http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/~region3/BasinPlan/TriennialReview/2005PublicCommentParticipation.htm

Pilease see at the website: “Staff Report for 2005 Triennial Review List.” The proposed
amendments to the Triennial Review List are also available by request at the office of the Central
Coast Water Board; please contact: Kelley Blackshear at 805-549-3865.

The public hearing is scheduled as follows:

Date: July 8, 2005
Time: 8:30 A.M.
Place: Conference Room
Regional Water Quality Control Board
895 Aerovista Place
Suite 101
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401-7906

Time limits may be imposed on oral presentations at the hearing. Additional or alternative rules
or regulations consistent with the general purpose of the amendment and complementary to the
specific proposed rules may be developed at the hearing as a logical outgrowth of this hearing.
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At the conclusion of the public hearing, the Central Coast Water Board will consider certification
of the environmental document and approval of the proposed amendments.

The public comment period will occur from April 13, 2005 to May 29, 2005. We would
appreciate any comments, preferably in writing, or other evidence, sent in advance to Lou
Blanck at the address listed above.

Your timely submittal will allow staff and the Central Coast Water Board members to
consider your comments before taking final action at the meeting to be held on July 8,
2005.

Copies of the existing Basin Plan and Triennial Review List are located at libraries in major
cities throughout the region, at the office of the Central Coast Water Board, and on the Internet at
www.swrcb.ca, gov/~rwqeb3/. '

Please review the attached list of water quality issues and provide additions and/or comments by
May 29, 2005. In general, the issues identified will be addressed as staff resources become
available.

Comments or questions regarding this matter should be directed to Lou Blanck at 805-542-4626
or by email at Iblanck(@waterboards.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

Roger W. Briggs
Executive Officer
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